Invitation to Exhibit
Minnesota World Elder Abuse Awareness Day Conference
Wednesday, June 14, 2017
Earle Brown Heritage Center
6155 Earle Brown Drive
Brooklyn Center, MN 55430

The Minnesota Elder Justice Center invites your organization to be an Exhibitor at the 11th Annual
World Elder Abuse Awareness Day (WEAAD) Conference. World Elder Abuse Awareness Day elevates the issue of elder abuse, neglect and financial exploitation and provides education on best practices for prevention and response. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]WEAAD has grown rapidly over the years!  This year’s conference will be moving to Earle Brown Heritage Center to accommodate our continuous growth.  WEAAD provides an opportunity for you to showcase your organization and services to 450-500 professionals from across Minnesota working with older and vulnerable adults. Conference participants represent a variety of professions including: Adult Protection Workers, Law Enforcement, Social Workers, Attorneys, Victim Advocates, Health Care and more. 
The Minnesota Elder Justice Center (MEJC) is a statewide nonprofit organization working to prevent
and alleviate abuse, neglect, and financial exploitation of older and vulnerable adults. In
addition to supporting victims, training professionals, and reaching public audiences, the
Minnesota Elder Justice Center convenes monthly Center Partners educational and networking
meetings. The Center Partners consists of a group representing over 50 organizations who work
with older or vulnerable adults, and Minnesota’s WEAAD
Conference is coordinated and presented by MEJC staff and members of its Center Partners. 
We are excited to double our exhibit opportunities this year – although we do expect exhibits to sell-out! Register early to ensure your spot at the 2017 World Elder Abuse Awareness Day Conference! Full conference information including registration information can be found at: elderjusticemn.org.  Please see following page for details regarding exhibit space, fees and expectations for the event.

Exhibit Contact: Katie Behrens at katie.behrens@elderjusticemn.org 


